
 

March 13, 2024 
 
 
Ramadan Mubarak!  
 
During this most sacred month, we are given the opportunity to pray, embrace our loved 
ones, and give back to our communities through service. Islamic Relief USA continues to 
be a driving force across the nation, including my home state of Indiana, to provide food, 
healthcare resources, and financial assistance to Americans in need of support. Especially 
during this time, our community is more united than ever, growing closer in our faith 
and to one another. We will continue to fight poverty and eliminate suffering worldwide.  
 
On behalf of the 7th Congressional District of Indiana, I remain grateful for your 
partnership as we shape a stronger, more equitable world. I wish you a blessed Ramadan 
and best wishes for the year ahead. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

André Carson 
Member of Congress 


